
Year 1 Newsletter 

Friday 8th March 2024 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Firstly, we would like to congratulate all the children who put themselves forward 

in the recent School Council election. They all led a fantastic campaign and 

created some eye-catching posters.  We would like to say a huge well done to 

Flynn and Pippa in 1H and Arthur and Jolie in 1N, on being elected to represent 

Year 1 for the remainder of the school year.   

 

This week in English, we have been exploring the book ‘That Rabbit Belongs to 

Emily Brown’. We have focused on adjectives and applied these within our 

writing when creating a missing toy poster. Next week, we will move on to 

retelling the story.  

 

This week in Phonics, our sounds have been ‘ear’ as in learn, ‘st’ as in listen, ‘sc’ 

as in scent and ‘wr’ as in wrong. Our tricky words for the week have been: many, 

any, two, friend, through and your. These are the words the children need to be 

able to sight read.  

 

This week in Maths, we have been sharing amounts and linking this to dividing 

by 2. Next week, we will begin a new unit on fractions. We will be finding half of 

objects and amounts.    

 

We have been celebrating ‘World Book Day’ this week with a 

range of activities. The children enjoyed sharing stories with their 

buddies, drawing the cover of their favourite book and of course 

dressing up!  

 
Dates for your diary:  
 
Thursday 21st March 3.30 – 4.45pm: Year 1 Easter Disco 

 

Many Thanks 

Miss Hepworth and Miss Nicholson  


